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Dear Parent/Carer, 

After what has been a difficult year for everyone, we are now coming to the end of the school 

term and the beginning of the summer holidays. Our young people have conducted 

themselves really well and have made the best of the circumstances they have found 

themselves in. 

As we return to some sense of normality, we want to remind everyone to stay safe over the 

summer period. We want every young person to enjoy their summer in Sandwell, whether 

that’s in our busy High Streets, shopping centres or open spaces.  However, in order to keep 

themselves safe, please encourage your child to think carefully about where they go, who they 

go with, and what they take with them. 

Your child will have seen a short video in school advising them about their behaviour and 

safety. A copy of the link is attached. https://youtu.be/xmzAzEBK0Cg  
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There are also lots of positive activities taking place across the borough throughout the 

holidays. Please have a look at the attached link for activities that might be of interest to your 

child and encourage them to attend https://www.justyouth.org.uk/  

Crime and anti-social behaviour will not be tolerated in Sandwell and we work really hard with 

our schools and young people to ensure they are aware of this. Police Officers and PCSO’s, 

together with colleagues from Sandwell Council will be out and about on patrol every day and 

are looking forward to some positive engagement with our young people. 

Please stay safe, enjoy the holidays and we look forward to this summer holiday being a 

wonderful time for us all.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

Kym Jones 

Police Sergeant 3616 

Sandwell Police Partnerships Team 

 

https://www.justyouth.org.uk/

